
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, 
Oxford. 

Letter \Typewritten) 
29th Jan. 1913. 

Dear Archie, 
I am. perfectly delighted to hear such good news of your father: it is really very gratifying. 
Yee, I think it would be a 

the Royal Victoria for a year. 
'lie have had a. very busy winter .. 
am out. Love to all the b . .oys. 

good scheme for you to get into 
What does your father fej.l a.bout it? 

I shall sea you in M~ when I 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler. 


